The November 2011 meeting of the Starke County Amateur Radio Club was called to order
at 7:03 p.m. on the 17". There were 18 members.

Officer’s reports were given as follows:
Treasurer report from Janet was:
Current balance $792.01

President report by Tony, WOAL : Library has been booked for the next year except for
February. ARES/RACES meeting is the 22nd at 7 p.m. in the Library meeting room.

No other officer reports for this month.
Old Business:

December 4th is the Christmas Dinner at the Wooden Nickel in N. Judson at 4:30. Cost is
9.95 plus tax, tip and drink.

New business:

Nominations for the elections were accepted.
President - Tony, W9AL and Mike, WB9L
Vice President - Randy, KC91SJ

Treasurer - Janet, KCOHUG

Secretary - John, W3ML

Levi made a motion that the yearly dues for those serving as officers should be waived for
the year they serve. This was passed with all being in favor.

Another motion was made to set aside the bylaws for this election and to hold the vote
tonight instead of in January. This was passed by all being in favor.

Written votes were collected for the contested race. The results were tabulated by John,
and Paul.

Tony received 11 votes. Mike received 5 votes. There was one vote that was thrown out
because the individual voted for both candidates and there was one member that abstained
from voting.



All other offices were carried over as there were no challengers.

Program:

Levi talked about the Truck Stop Ham/CB Antenna and making a 10 meter dipole like the
hamstick one by using them.

Randy showed the case from one of Tony’s lightening strike radios.

Meeting adjourned at 8:12.



